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A WORD  FROM THE CHURCH 

OUR STAFF 

 

Jacob Harris                                Senior Pastor 

Henry Simpson               Pastor of Worship & Education 

Cliff Kelley                        Pastor to Students 

Jayne Simpson             Director of Preschool & Children 

Carrie Pilcher                   Director of WEE Care  

For prayer needs, feel free to contact a  
Deacon or the Church Office 

SUNDAY STATISTICS 

March 3 
Budget Receipts $26,193.42 
March 10 
Budget Receipts $11,008.00 
March 17 
Budget Receipts $14,581.00 
March 24 
Budget Receipts $15,914.40 
March 31 
Budget Receipts $30,935.01 
 

 

Monthly Budget Receipts $98,631.83 
Monthly Budget Needs $81,327.40 

Gary O'Brien 731-234-9964 
Mike Cary 731-415-7753 
Jimmy Crossett 731-431-6023 
Don Dean 731-358-9486 
John Detwiler 731-986-0057 
Joe Hampton 731-415-5495 
Kenny Jackson 731-415-3916 
Ray Jackson 901-340-0932 
Brandon Johns 731-694-2574 
Jonathan Kee  731-415-7278  

L.T. Kee  731-693-5597 
Carl Nolen 731-415-5502 
Clay Nolen 731-535-3187 
Ron Reiter 731-986-0211 
Tom Richter 731-415-2759   
Carl Thomas 731-986-9078 
Howell Todd 731-986-3475 
Tony Tucker 731-415-8414 
Ben Whitehead 731-986-9221 
Church Office  731-986-5000 

Volunteers Needed 
We need 1 lady to monitor/check the ladies restrooms 
on the 4th Sunday. Contact Kenny Jackson for more  
information at 731-415-3916. 

MENU 

April 3 - Meatloaf 

April 10 - Pork Chops 

April 17 - Smothered 
Hamburgers 

April 24 - Chicken 

Thank You Notes Received From: 
Beating Hearts Help Center 

The family of Judy Baker 
The family of John Detwiler 
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From Our Pastor 
Greetings church family!  
 

We have been studying 1 John together in our 
“That You May Know” sermon series. John says 
in chapter 3, “See what kind of love the Father 
has given to us, that we should be called children 
of God; and so we are. The reason why the world 
does not know us is that it did not know him. 
2 Beloved, we are God’s children now, and what 
we will be has not yet appeared; but we know 
that when he appears we shall be like him,        
because we shall see him as he is. 3 And everyone 
who thus hopes in him purifies himself as he is 
pure.”  
 

As I said in my previous sermon, John talks to us 
about the assurance of our identity as God’s   
children, our future hope of seeing Christ and be 
conformed to his image, and the assurance that 
comes from fruit. The fruit here being our   
growing in obedience and purity. If our hope is 
to be like Jesus then, our desire should be to be 
like him here and now. I hope that this sermon 
series has challenged and encouraged you as it 
has challenged and encouraged me.  
 

On Sunday, April 14th from 2pm-3pm, there will 
be a reception honoring Bro. Blane Deloach at 
the Carroll Benton Baptist Associational Office, 
565 High Street. Bro. Blane has served as our 
associational missionary for almost 7 years, and 
he is moving into a new ministry position at 
Englewood Baptist. We are grateful for            
Bro. Blane and his ministry among our churches. 
Please come by the reception and show your  
appreciation to Bro. Blane during this time.  
 

May the Lord continue to bless you and your 
family! 
 

Pastor Jacob  

Pastors & Executive Board Meeting will follow the reception. 

You’re Invited: 
 
The Shepherd’s Table at FPC Huntingdon has been successful-
ly feeding people for six years. We realize that we could not 
have done it without the help of volunteers like YOU.  
 
On Sunday, April 14 at 1pm, we want to invite all volunteers 
to join us for lunch at 1:00 in our Fellowship Hall. If you have 
helped The Shepherd’s Table in any way, you are invited!  
 
Please call First Presbyterian Church at 731-986-5642 and 
leave a message with YOUR NAME and NUMBER attending. 
You may also go to our website https://
www.huntingdonpcusa.org under EVENTS and complete the 
RSVP form. 

Upcoming Graduates    

We will be honoring all of our graduates 

on May 5 at 10 a.m. If you are graduating from high 

school, college, graduate school, or a vocational program, 

call the church office at 986-5000 by April 25 to be     

recognized during the service!  

High School Graduates: We will be having a luncheon for 

you on Sunday, May 5 at 11:15 a.m. at The Zone.           

Immediate family invited. Call the church office by     

April 25 to reserve your spot! 


